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The MISSION of the Hillsdale High School Foundation is to fund the 
shortfall between what the school district gives our school and what 
our students need to be successful in our Small Learning 
Communities model. 
Quick Links 

Our Website 

Meet Our Board 

Donate Now 

Contact Us 

TEALS Volunteers Needed 

We are continuing to grow our Computer 

Science program at HHS!  We currently 

have 2 sections of Computer Science 

Principles and 1 section of AP Computer 

Science A.  Our two Hillsdale CS teachers 

are being supported by the amazing work of 

the TEALS volunteers who are in the 

classroom helping students and teachers on 

a regular basis. 

  

We are looking for volunteers for both 

levels of classes.  Do you or someone you 

know have a computer science background?  

Would you like to work with students?  

Please click http://r.tealsk12.org/kaus1o to 

learn more!  Pass the word along!   

  

By the way, TEALS is always looking for 

more volunteers.  You can volunteer at 

A Note from the Principal 

 Jeff Gilbert, Lead Principal 

On February 27, Hillsdale High School 

opened the doors of our new academic 

wing and celebrated the (nearing) 

completion of the facility which is 

dedicated to science, world language 

and child development. A few glitches 

in the final stages of construction will 

delay our use of the rooms but the science labs are 

wonderful and will serve our students well for years to 

come. The need for the new building is increasingly clear 

as we are in the process of enrolling our largest 9th grade 

class in decades. We are estimating a Freshman class of 

approximately 450 students and, therefore, a fourth 

Smaller Learning Community in 2017-18. 

  

We are in the process of hiring for next year and 

organizing the staff to ensure the best possible experience 

for our new and existing students. During the summer of 

2017, we will remodel most of our existing science labs 

into standard classrooms. We appreciate your patience 

throughout the construction process and look forward to 

your sharing the space with us in the coming years. As 

we continue to grow, we are dependent on our 

partnerships with families to maintain the quality of our 

programs. I hope that you are able to contribute to our 

http://www.hillsdalehsfoundation.org/
http://hillsdalehsfoundation.org/who-we-are/
https://app.etapestry.com/cart/HillsdaleFoundation/default/index.php
mailto:execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org


schools all over the Bay Area and around 

the country.  Pass the word to all your 

friends who work in CS! 

  

Thanks! 

Rachel Mariucci (APCS) and Kevin 
McAnerney (CS Principles) 

  

Bohannon Foundation Provides 

$7,500 Challenge Match 

The Bohannon Foundation has generously 

provided a challenge match of $7,500 

towards the purchase of a $15K computer 

cart. Advanced science classes have grown 

dramatically at Hillsdale over the past 

decade, with Advanced Placement courses 

increasing from six to ten sections. At the 

same time, we have been a leader in 

ensuring rigorous science education for all 

students, requiring that all students take 

Biology as 9th graders and Chemistry as 

10th graders, while cutting D and F rates by 

more than half in the past five years. The 

opening of our new science wing opens 

exciting possibilities for us to provide all 

students with a dynamic science education 

that focuses on critical thinking rather than 

rote learning. To that end, we have invested 

in Probeware and computers for our Physics 

program and have begun providing 

Chemistry and Biology classes with 

technology that will allow for more 

engaging projects in those classes. We need 

to purchase a computer cart for both Biology 

and Chemistry, to go into the new lab spaces 

that will open in the fall. The acquisition of 

these carts will provide critical resources to 

what is becoming a model science program 

on the Peninsula. 

  

All Hillsdale students complete a Senior 

Defense, modeled on a doctoral dissertation, 

which draws on "portfolio projects" 

completed in every course and at every 

level. More and more, students are choosing 

to defend in science, and the projects that 

Foundation--our goal is to increase participation by 

families, whether it be $50 or $500 so please give what 

you can. 

Rachel 

Barrantes 

on the 

Value of 

Computer 

Carts. . . 

"I really like 
the carts because they are very accessible. I no longer 
must go to the library or computer lab only to find out that 
there are no computers available. Having the carts in the 
classroom, I can complete my assignments in a timely 
manner and not waste time looking for a computer. It has 
helped me and my classmates be more successful in the 
classroom. It is especially beneficial for those students 
who may not have access to computers at home.  It helps 
to keep every student on the same level and equal. No one 
is excluded and put at a disadvantage. " 

A Note from the ED 

 In addition to computer carts, a 

large percentage of the money 

raised for the Foundation pays 

for planning time and four 

sections of classes for Hillsdale 

teachers, making the SLC 

model possible. Hillsdale's small advisory model has 

allowed our teams to build relationships with students 

and get to know them in a way that supports students, 

builds community, and allows all of us to find success. 

In the next four years, Hillsdale is slated to see increased 

enrollment and the costs of growing and then maintaining 

our SLCs will only go up, especially in the next two 

years of implementation. We know that families have 

very different resources to contribute but our goal is to 

have 100% participation, so please donate at whatever 

level you can. 

  

As this year is ending, we would like to recognize and 

thank our 2016/2017 donors! We have raised almost 90% 

of the $360K needed to meet our budgeted items. We 



they defend reflect our inquiry model of 

education, a model that will be enhanced by 

any contribution you can make to Hillsdale 

High School. Please donate now to help us 

make up the $7,500 challenge match and 

purchase the second cart for $15K. 

  

Raise your glass to the heroes of 

Hillsdale High School! 
  

Congratulations to the Hillsdale High 

2016/2017 Outstanding Service Award 

Recipients: 

  

Ramona Barrantes, Danielle Flores, Linda 

Fox, Meredith McElroy, Stacy 

Plackowski, Danielle Robledo, Tom Stucke 

  
  

 
Jane Mason, Ramona Barrantes and Lucy Lee (HHS 

Foundation)  

Michael Callahan, Beloved English 

and Journalism teacher and Department 

Chair, was at Hillsdale from 1957 to 1989.  

He passed away in December.  The 

Hillsdale High School Foundation and 

Alumni Association joined with the 

were fortunate to receive almost $40K in corporate 

matches this year. Please see the bottom of this 

newsletter for the current list of donors to date. Please 

consider joining this list before the year end. 

  

Anyone interested in learning more about joining our 

Board of Directors please check out board positions here 

or contact me for more information. 

  

Thank you. We truly couldn't do it without you! 

Jennifer Russell, Executive Director  
  

HHS Hall of Fame 

We hope you can join 

us for this year's third 

annual Hillsdale High 

School Hall of 

Fame Induction 

Ceremony.  The event 

will be held at Hillsdale High School on Friday, May 5th. 

  
 

 4:00 - 5:00 PM     Student led Campus tours           

       

 5:00 - 6:00 PM     Reception with Hors D'oeuvres 

and                                                Beverages in 

Hillsdale Theater Foyer 

 6:00 - 7:15 PM     Induction Ceremony in 

Hillsdale's Theater 
 

 7:30 - 9:30 PM   HOF Banquet with no host bar at 

the                              Van's Restaurant  

 You will find photos and biographies of this year's 

inductees and may register for the event by going to the 

Hillsdale High School Alumni Association website - 

hillsdalehsalumni.org. Biographies, Pictures, and Videos 

of the 2015 and 2016 Hall of Fame events are also 

available for viewing on the website. 

Let's Hear from the Boosters  

Knights United: A Knight Out was held on January 

28th of this year. It was a big success and demonstrated 

what can happen when all the booster groups work 

together to put on a school wide event. We are looking 

forward to holding it again next spring. The Foundation 

https://app.etapestry.com/cart/HillsdaleFoundation/default/index.php
http://hillsdalehsfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/HHSF-Board-Job-Descriptions-2017-18.pdf
http://hillsdalehsfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/HHSF-Board-Job-Descriptions-2017-18.pdf
mailto:execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org
file:///C:/Users/Jennifer/Downloads/hillsdalehsalumni.org


Callahan family to host a Celebration of Life 

on March 18th.  More than 100 family, 

friends, and alumni students and faculty 

joined to pay tribute at Hillsdale, a uniquely 

appropriate setting where he taught and 

mentored generations of students. 
  

 

Grad Seats and Recognition Gifts 

  

As the school year comes to a close, 

consider improving your family's assigned 

seats by purchasing upgraded premium 

graduation seats.  

  

Also consider honoring a teacher, staff 

member, or your student with a tribute gift, 

theater seat plaque or walkway brick in his 

or her name. Click here to order.  
  

Marcella and Joe Dew were honored to buy 

Theater Seat Plaques for their children, 

Diego '15 & Sophia '18, to commemorate 

their family's participation in HHS 

performances. 
  

 
  

  

was happy to be able to provide almost $30K in grants to 

boosters again this year. 

Athletics 
Boosters would like 

to thank the contributors 

to the HHS Foundation 

for the grant that was 

given for the 2016-2017 

school year. 

With this donation, the 

HHS Athletics Boosters 

supported the creation of 

the first ever "A Knight's 

Tale" magazine. This 

magazine has done a 

great job in showing the many facets of our student body 

including academics, sports, visual and performing arts as 

well as our Alumni Association. Link to this magazine 

here on the Foundation Website.  
  

For a full list of Athletic Accomplishments for 2016-

2017 year click here.  
 

Dance Boosters 

  

Congratulations to Sabrina Braccini, her guest 

choreographers, and the HHS Dance Ensemble for the 

wildly successful Knight Moves XIX performance.   
  

 

http://hillsdalehsfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/Graduation-Seats-2017.pdf
http://hillsdalehsfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/Graduation-Seats-2017.pdf
https://app.etapestry.com/cart/HillsdaleFoundation/cart4/index.php
http://hillsdalehsalumni.org/wp-content/uploads/Knights-Tales-compressed.pdf
http://hillsdalehsalumni.org/wp-content/uploads/Knights-Tales-compressed.pdf
http://content.delivra.com/etapcontent/HillsdaleFoundation/Athletics%20Accomplishments.pdf
http://content.delivra.com/etapcontent/HillsdaleFoundation/Athletics%20Accomplishments.pdf


The HHSF will be hosting its third annual 

"Welcome Freshman Parent Coffees" in the 

cafeteria June 8th at 8:30am and 6:00pm.  If 

you would like to share your experiences 

with the incoming Freshman parents, please 

contact Jennifer Russell to volunteer.  
 

Foundation Donors 

HHSF is deeply grateful to the following 

current families, community members, 

alumni, sponsors and corporations for their 

generous gifts received this past school year. 

For Knights and up donors, please 

contact Jennifer Russell at 

execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org if 

there is any issue with the way your name 

has been listed so we can correct it before 

June for engraving it on the plaque to hang 

in Sir Cedric's Court. 
 

MAJESTY ($5,000 and up) 

Yeturu and Subha Aahlad 

Gabe and Dana Gross 

Rick and Donnakerri Hofstetter 

Motamed Family 

John and Rosemarie Shield 

Sam and Grace Wong 

 

ROYALTY ($2,500 and up) 

Anonymous 

Bower Family 

Jim and Kathryn Dwyer 

Lipka Family 

Mahanty Family 

Pete and Korey McKean 

Poimboeuf Family 

Zain Saidin and Joanne Spetz 

 

DUKE ($1,250 and up) 

Anonymous 

Rich Attard and Family 

Luis and Ramona Barrantes 

Barbara Blundell 

Burns Jr Family 

Pamela and Chris Canter 

Kevin and Nancy Carroll 

Kathleen and Brendan Casey 

Dew Family 

Mandy and Dennis Eisner 

 The HHS Dance Boosters would like to thank the HHS 

Foundation for the generous grant that was presented 

earlier this school year.  With this grant, we have been 

able to enhance our already spectacular dance program, 

as well as help with the costs of Knight Moves XIX.  

Thank you for supporting the arts at Hillsdale High 

School! 
  

Music Boosters 

 
  

The Hillsdale Chamber Singers and the Chamber String 

Orchestra are the top vocal and orchestral groups in the 

Music Program and are open to students only by 

audition.  On, April 22 Mr. Yowell, the choir and 

orchestra instructor held auditions for in-coming 9th grade 

students hoping to land a spot in these two exciting 

groups.  If any of next year’s freshman, sophomore, 

junior or senior students would like to audition for next 

year's groups please contact Mr. Yowell   There are also 

two other fine groups, the Women's Choir and the String 

Orchestra that are open to all students without an 

audition.  We always need more men in the Chamber 

Singers.  Even if you have never sung before you should 

try out.  Contact Mr. Yowell for information.  
  

We encourage everyone to come to the End of the Year 

Spring Concerts.  The music performed ranges from 

classical to contemporary Jazz and Pop.  End of the Year 

awards will also be presented. 
  

May 11: Women's Choir, Chamber Singers and the HHS 

Jazz Ensemble 

May 12: Chamber String Orchestra, String Orchestra, 

Concert Band & Wind Ensemble. 
(Both concerts begin at 7:00 pm and admission is $10.00 for 

adults and $5.00 for students and senior citizens) 

  

Music boosters is extremely grateful to all the parents 

who have contributed to the Foundation as these 

mailto:execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org
mailto:execdirector@hillsdalehsfoundation.org
mailto:jyowell@smuhsd.org
mailto:jyowell@smuhsd.org


Richard Fitzloff 

Ali and Kevin Fried 

James and Theresa Hackett 

Scott and Sharon Hartley 

Christopher and Arwen Hogan 

Lily Hsu 

Dana and Marty Izenson 

Craig Rosen and Regina James 

James Family 

H Rosanne Balla and David Jew 

Elmer and Nenita Jumig 

Stefan and Monica Klindworth 

Koss Family 

Lucy and Clayton Q. Lee & Family 

Lehr Family 

Doug and Tracey Leighton 

Tim Karpishin and Gisele Lennox 

David and Stacey Loftus 

Marmor Family 

Alyssa M. Moore and Ed Moore 

Shantele Mosman 

Wesley and Jessica Mukai 

Lucy and Rich Mulkerrins 

David Richardson and Dan Neumann 

Oliver Family 

Jorge Sanchez y Ana Rubio 

Schmier Family 

Brian and Emily Sena 

Michael Listgarten and Petra Silton 

Todd and Elizabeth Struble 

Chris Swetlin and Molly Stump 

Wendy and Jeremy Verba 

Colleen Sullivan and Derek Vroom 

Greg and Cathy Won 

Sharon and Jimmy Wong 

 

COUNT ($850 and up) 

Anonymous 

Christina and Tim Armstrong 

Julie and David Averill 

Bruhns Family 

Bing Cai 

Ivan and Teresa Chong 

Jill and Brian Coffman 

Grover Davis 

Kent and Kelley Evans 

Dympna Doherty and Ken Fagan 

Fuentes Family 

Jenelle Graville 

Zhenyu and Lanlan Yu Gu 

Jester Family 

Brian and Meredith Keefer 
 

donations have allowed us to purchase much needed 

items. Percussion items, that will be used in the spring 

concerts and hand chimes for the choir department are 

just a few examples. (here is Mr. Yowell giving a mini 

lesson at our last booster meeting). 

Drama Boosters 

 
  
 

 May 5 & 6: H.I.T. Squad Presents "This is  

H.I.T.!!!" 

 H.I.T. Squad's annual spring improvisation 

performance.  This year the team will create an 

improvised musical before your eyes. 

 Intermediate and Advanced Drama Auditions on 

May 8th. 

 Marty Awards on May 13th - Please join us for 

yummy food, fun performances, and our annual 

awards ceremony!  

 Our Fall 2017 musical will be LES 

MISERABLES! Auditions will be in August 

2017.  To view AUDITION GUIDELINES click 

here.  For more info or to register for auditions, 

contact Allison Gamlen or hillsdaledrama.com 

 

The generous grant money provided by the Hillsdale 

Foundation helped to fund 3 fully staged and very 

successful productions (including several scholarships 

for students who couldn't make the financial 

contribution), The TheatreWorks Young Playwright's 

Project, A field trip to TheatreWorks to see RAGS, 

Hillsdale Improv Team events, several guest teachers and 

artists, and will fund our annual senior scholarships. We 

thank the Foundation and its donors for making this 

possible. 

The PTSO, Hillsdale's Parent Teacher Student/Staff 

Organization, has been able to pledge to multiple on 

campus clubs including a national competition for 

https://hhs.schoolloop.com/drama
https://hhs.schoolloop.com/drama
http://hillsdaledrama.com/


Jason and Janet Kwan 

Labutay Family 

Eric and Jill Lang 

Lee Family 

Frank and Peggy Marinaro 

Kelaita-Nassar Family 

Christine Nishimura 

Tom and Hazel Nixon 

Tom and Ann Otonari 

Ben and Tracy Phillips 

Ratti Family 

Lisa and Mike Sallander 

Gloria Jue and Bill Sans 

Eva Santalices 

Peter Langner and Gabriele Schaefer 

Matt and Mary Sheldon 

Laura Stocker 

Tony and Tiffany Thich 

Linda Tribuzi 

Valerie Tse 

Gina Vallee Insurance 

Anne Jarchow and Srdjan Vejvoda 

Voskoboynik Family 

Phil and Bertha Watson 

JB Luzar and Mookie Yu 

 

KNIGHT ($500 and up) 

Anonymous 

Crispo and Rosario Alcordo 

Ramiro Sanchez and Evelin Alvarado 

Scott and Donna Amoroso 

Baer Family 

Gal Balaban 

Jeff and Marcella Ballard 

Ramona Barcklay 

Rick Barrelier 

Angela Comstock and Jim Bell 

Bernaards Family 

Manuel Bernal 

Lisa Y. Berryman 

Roberto and Sabrina Braccini - Lopez 

Mel and Linda Bracken 

Mike Browne and Ellen Wimsatt Browne 

Cabral Family 

Dave and Teri-Ann Candler 

Kevin and Denise Canfield 

Caraher Family 

Gary Cardinale 

Carrithers Family 

Sheri Carroll 

Aileen and Michael J. Catanzarita 

Michael and Evelyn Chai 

robotics. The PTSO used the funding from the HHSF to 

help support the “Every Fifteen Minutes” program, The 

Hillsdale Effect club, and the staff gratitude breakfasts 

throughout the year. 

Foundation Sponsors 

Bohannon Foundation 

San Mateo County Plumbers and Pipefitters: 

Local 467 

San Mateo Orthodontics 

Testing Engineers Inc. 

Alumni Donors 

Scott and Sharen Abbott 

Anne Singleton and Jason Abrams 

Colleen Dieterle and Dave Abreu 

Charles A Alaimo 

Sam Anderson 

Robert and Janet Beekman 

Clyde Beffa Jr. 

Kathleen Beltrame 

Brianne Bishop 

Margaret Blakeley 

Paul E. Boaden 

Eva Santalices and Daniel Bombin 

Charles Borrecco 

Richard Bosworth 

Sue B Bourland 

Edward Bright 

Kathleen Brown 

Pat Brown 

Stanleigh Bry 

Kieran and Kristen Callahan 

Michael and Sherry Campbell 

Robert and Bobbé Christopherson 

Class of 1966 

Anna-Marie Cline 

David W Coats 

George H. Coughlin 

Robert Daniels 

Judy Dean 

Robert A Dean 

James Dearborn, Jr. 

Jean Doble 

John A Doble 

John F. Dobyns 

Mary and Gary Ellison 

Leslie K Ewing 



Jay and Stella Chang 

Ping Ping Chen 

Debbie and Jack Chew 

Robert and Sandra Chinca 

Robin Ho and Eddy Ching 

Chosen One Marketing 

Church-Wang Family 

Shane and Molly Cyr 

Rick and Marie Dachauer 

Corinne Davino 

Terri L Davis 

Alessio and Nory De Francesca 

Mae and Craig Dickson 

Duffy Family 

John and Paula Edmondson 

Christopher and Heidi Elgaard 

Carolin and Bill Eng 

Claudia and Keith Ferguson 

Michael and Margaret Flynn 

Eric and Judy Fong 

Ann and Stan Forman 

Lalaine and Peter Frankel 

Bob and Regina French 

Frisz Family 

Carlos R. Fuenzalida 

Antony and Wendi Gansen 

Gilbert Family 

Darlene and Marty Giussi 

Steve and Cheryl Glaiser 

Trish and Larry Goity 

Lee Strieb and Shari Golan 

Kibbie Ruth and Jim Granucci 

Mike and Mabel Hardman 

William P. White and Kathleen Harper 

Hiro and Marjorie Higa 

Allen Lau and Sophia Ho 

James and Jennifer Hoskins 

Rob Houle and Michelle Daigneault 

Richard and Antonette Hua 

Inouye Family 

Ronald and Sayuri Izumi 

Jia Family 

William and Lourdes Jones 

Kam Yuk and Winnie Kam 

Koch Family 

Masayuki and Anne Marie Kodama 

Sam and Karin Kolb 

Derrick and Helen Koon 

Lafayette Family 

Lance-Chacko Family 

Michael and Lori Landry 

Andrew and Patricia Lange 

Robin Latta-Lyssenko 

Steve Faye 

Katherine Fossum 

Diana L Gerig 

Walter H. Gmelch 

Brenda Goldman 

Robert Pearson Hall 

Debbie T Warren Hartman 

Kathryn (Ball) Hayes 

Rob Helgesen 

Donald R. Hermansen 

Mike Hickey 

Hillsdale HS Faculty Association 

Wendy Jo Hogan 

Richard J. Kearney 

Marie Kemper 

Barbara Ann Kilpatrick 

(Kathleen) Dee Kirkpatrick-Marcelli 

James Knees 

Albert Landucci 

Mark and Lory Lawson 

Janice Le Pouvoir 

Peter R. Leadbeter 

Lester E Lee 

Don and Lani Leydig 

Jack Leydig 

L. David Leydig 

John and Louise Longar 

Michael T. Love 

William C Lucas 

Owen and Jean Lucey 

Joan Marr Luis 

Jim M Maley 

Lawrence J Marcone 

Merle and Joy Mason 

Shawn and Jane Mason 

Jim Mathews 

Michael McGinnis 

Bruce Edward McLean 

Scott McWhirter 

Stephen J Merrill 

Virginia A. Meyer-Lai 

Terry Allen Michaud 

John Moore 

Donald E Moreno 

Kevin Morford 

John D Nelson 

Fred and Doriel Nishioka 

Paul Nolan 

Kenneth Edward Nussbaum 

Harvey Pawlick 

Dan Perego 

Carol and Daniel Perry 

Danielle E Petty 



Chingtai Lee 

Olivia Lee 

Jim and Vicki Lee 

LeFevre Family 

Leong Family 

Laura and Todd Levine 

Doron and Tonie Levitan 

Tina Marie Lewis 

Anke Li 

Kevin Liao and Shelley Li 

Yvonne Liu 

William and Linda Lorenzini 

Teresa and Chris Lucey 

Lyons Family 

Kathy and Xin Jie Ma 

Sonia Magnoli-Meyer 

Maria and Peter Manetas 

Christine Mapes 

Gale and David Mayhan 

Alex and Ana Mazlumian 

McKelvey Family 

Tianzhan Meng 

Morro Family 

Q and Aparna Motiwala 

Masa Narita 

Jamal and Olivia Nasir 

John Neil 

Jill Nelson 

Paula and Joe Nepomuceno 

Nesbitt Family 

Van Nguyen 

Ben and Renata Nordell 

Rebecca Notowitz 

O'Donnell Family 

Julie and Craig O'Keefe 

Pacini Family 

Linda Parnham 

Lisa and Veny Pirochta 

Adrianus and Shinta Pramono 

Randy Raphael 

Lee and Dorit Richardson 

Liz and Mike Richardson 

Bret and Carrie Ridge 

Janice Robinson 

Scott and Mercedes Robinson 

Julio and Ngoc Rodriguez 

Cesare Rotundo and Veronica Ravot-Licheri 

Sharmili Roy 

Ana Sanchez 

Shu Sang 

Yvette and Peter Savage 

James Sawamura and Shari Yoshihara 

Steve and Liz Schalch 

Marilyn Pirofalo 

Allan Prager 

L.J. Reinero 

Yvette Marie Savage 

Patricia Sayer-Handley 

Jeffrey S. Schwartzman 

Pam Seligman 

Carol Lonn Shadd 

Steven H Smith 

Richard Stagner 

Erin Michelle Stallings 

Corey A Stanley 

Ethan Stewart 

Ginny King Supple 

Steve and Lisa Tsuruoka 

Barbara Jo Viksne 

Joan Ward 

William and Mary Ann Webb 

Gail Ann Wherritt 

Anne Marie Wilson 

Gary Wolfe 

Gary P. Wright 

Joanne H Yates 

Todd and Linda Zucker 

Judith Zugelder 

  

 

Company Match Donors 

APPLE 

B Metal Fabrication 

CISCO 

EBAY 

Electronic Arts 

Franklin Templeton 

GAP 

Genentech 

Google 

Home Depot 

HP 

Intuit 

Juniper Networks 

LinkedIn 

Oracle 

Pacific Gas and Electric 

Robert Half 

Salesforce 

Schneider Electric North America 

Stacy and Witbeck Inc 

State Farm 

Symantec 

Travelers 

VISA 
 



Dan and Suzan Schatt 

Schinaman Family 

Daniel and Katherine Seto 

Sevillia Family 

Cary and Rosalie Shaw 

Bijaya and Rasha Shrestha 

Ashish and Vaishali Singh 

Slonaker Family 

Marni Sloves 

Snodgrass Family 

Kenyu Sobajima 

David Berger and Dana Spanger 

Alisa and Peter Spivak 

Brenda and Eric Sullivan 

Grace Sun 

Roy and Yuko Suruki 

Katsu and Etsuko Suzuki 

Takeda Family 

Kwok T Lee and Family 

Sherry A. Tesar 

Tobin Family 

Chasi and Angelo Tonini 

Tostado Family 

Annette Vanos 

Peter and Simone Vanos 

Eddie and Suzie Vehouni 

Andrew Cheng and Frances Wang 

Shih Ming Chang and Michelle Wang 

Elissa and Kevin Whorl 

Osvaldo Yano 

Soheil M and Tanya Yavari 

Jose and Michelle Zalba 

Penglie and Haiyan Zhang 

 

DONOR (below $500) 

Anonymous 

Moddie Andaya 

Lee and Catherine Apsley 

Daniel and Cathy Arzaga 

Dana Aspillera 

Julie and Mike Badet 

Bahatt Family 

Thomas and Allene Ball 

Sahra Bautista-Leung 

Bodin Family 

Susan Bowie 

Jina Button 

Elizabeth Carey 

Richard Choy 

Tammy Debord 

Donoho Family 

Duran Family 

Wells Fargo 

Workday 

 

DONOR (continued…) 

Sep Family 

Melanie Smith 

Keith Spataro 

Michele Stafford 

Alan and Kelly Strickland 

Tom and Deb Stucke 

Ali and Lisa Taner 

Kenneth Taurany and Vera Tjakra 

Julianne Tjan 

Susan T. Valentin 

Shu Zhang and Minh Vuong 

Peter Wolffe 

Lesli and Rod Young 

Jack Yuretich 

Roberto and Rosy Zucchiatti 
 

 

 

 

Earn Money for HHS by eating pizza!  
  

At Round Table Pizza in Laurelwood Mall if you 

mention Hillsdale HS on the phone or in person, 25% of 

that sale will go to HHS! 



Amy Sobel and Rich Follansbee 

Troy and Esther Gillette 

Ron and Linda Graham 

Shinya Hirano 

John Low and Carole Hong 

Carol and Ivan Hui 

Kenji and Naomi Ishimaru 

Yanming Li and Zhen Jian 

Daren and Helen Johnson 

Robert and Laurie Kearns 

Steven Keener 

Ruth Kunney 

Renee Lane 

Mark and Sandy Lazalde 

Jue Lin 

Ningkui Liu 

Sue and Scott Lombardi 

Mack MacLean 

Mike and Betsy McCall 

Mary McCormick 

Doug and Bridget Michelsen 

Shun Mori 

Odell Family 

Jon and Julie Osaki 

Ercilia Pastora 

Peter and Stacy Plackowski 

Jasvir Rishi 

Scott and Lily Roloff 

Rosier Family 

Henry and Yuka Schwarz 

Charlie and Kelly Scibetta 

Sep Family 

 

Please visit our website at www.hillsdalehsfoundation.org 

Hillsdale High School Foundation is a 501(c) 3 tax exempt entity which supports academic 

excellence, booster groups and other activities at Hillsdale High School which make its learning 

environment unique. 
 

 


